
               Scholarship Assistance Form 2020-2021 
 

                                                                                                                          rev.08/29/20 

 

Hello Santa Barbara Strings family, 

 

This completed application and a copy of the summary sheet of your most recent tax 

return must be submitted to the scholarship committee, on or before September 30, 

2020.   

Please mail this form and tax info to: Santa Barbara Strings, Scholarship Committee P.O. 

Box 61401, Santa Barbara, CA 93160. 

 
Santa Barbara Strings provides needs-based scholarship assistance for program fees for 

the Orchestras and the Chamber Music Program to support the education of talented 

young musicians whose families are in financial need.    

 

The families receiving scholarship assistance will be responsible for paying the balance 

of the program fees due.  

 

We also request your family volunteer during the program year with special events, 

music compilation, furniture arrangement for rehearsals, etc.  

 

 

Student Name_______________________________________________ 

 

Parent Name(s)______________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number___________________Email_________________________________ 

 

Please note:  All answers to the following questions and tax return will be kept strictly 

confidential and will be reviewed ONLY by the Santa Barbara Strings Scholarship 

Committee. 

 

1) How many members are in your household? ___________________ 

 

2) Please circle the amount that best describes your annual household income: 

 

$10,000 - $30,000  $30,001 - $45,000  $45,001 -    $55,000 

 

 

$55,001 - $65,000  $65,001 – and up 

 

3) What factors should the Committee consider in your request for scholarship 

assistance?   (Please either attach a separate sheet with your answer or write your answer 

on the back of this form). 

 

The Scholarship Committee will notify the you of the scholarship amount and the status 

of your application by phone or email before the end of September.  

 

  Questions?  Send an email to sbstrings@gmail.com    

mailto:sbstrings@gmail.com

